Yonkers Montessorí Academy

Dear Kindergarten Parents,

We hope that everyone had a wonderful summer. We are looking forward to another year working together with you to assist and support your child's learning. The following is a list of supplies that should be sent to school with your children as soon as possible:

- ✓ 1-full size backpack (no wheels please)
- ✓ 1- small folding <u>vinyl</u> red/blue or green/blue mat for rest time * (no fabric sleeping bags, blankets, towels, pillows, etc. please)

- ✓ 3- two pocket plastic folders *(1 red, 1 blue, 1 green)
- ✓ 2- black & white marble notebooks (no spiral binding please) *
- ✓ 1- change of clothes in a large Ziploc bag *

* Please make sure that you write your child's name on all of the above items.*

- ✓ 2- boxes of Crayola crayons & 2-boxes of chunky/fat Crayola crayons
- ✓ 1- packet of white Xerox paper & 1-packet of index cards
- ✓ 3- pink erasers & 6- Elmer's glue sticks & 1- pack of thick #2 pencils
- ✓ 2-of each of the following: liquid hand sanitizer, box of tissues
- ✓ 1- pack of Sharpie markers & 1-pack of white board markers
- ✓ 1-box of gallon size & 1-box of sandwich size Ziploc bags
- ✓ 2-of each of the following: container of baby wipes, Bounty paper towels
- ✓ 1-container of Clorox wipes & 1-cleaning spray
- ✓ 1-water color paint & 1-package of Play-Doh
- ✓ 1-bottlelof Elmer's glue

Thank you for your continued support. Your children will now be the classroom leaders as they take on the role of kindergarteners! We look forward to another successful year.

Sincerely,

The Pre-Primary Teachers ©